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From : Carter I < I © I >
Sent : Sunday, December 26, 2004 11:03 PM

To: bppnyc@hotmail.com

Subject:  Attention Brandon: RE: Dec HIV+ article.

Brandon:

Hey my name is Carter. I met you back in 1999 or 2000 when I was exploring the poz parties you
were setting up, seeing if it was something for me. We e-mailed some and I attended one of the
Poz Parties, downtown at the NI I think, and I spent a majority of the evening talking to
you.

Now whenever I see promotion for the parties or like today when I stumbled across your article
in +hiv Plus; I am so impressed and inspired that you have continued with your mission of
creating an entire community full of social activity, romantic possibility, education,
networking and overall enlightening the community. I'm not sure how you have managed to find
the time or resource, truly that is a feat in and of it's self, but I want to tell you that I
commend you and applaud the work you have done. Truly the greatest man is not one who takes a
path that has already been charted but rather a man who sets out to create and explore a new
way for himself and others.

Congratulations on your article and thanks for all the work you have done for the community.

Best,
Carter NN
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